
HBCU College Fair Coming to Milwaukee

Written by Lena Taylor, State Senator, 4th District
Saturday, 07 October 2017 15:36 - Last Updated Saturday, 07 October 2017 16:03

MADISON – Senator Lena Taylor (D-Milwaukee) is co-hosting the 1st Annual Wisconsin
Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCU) & Tribal College Fair on Saturday, October
7 th.   Pre-dating the civil
war in some instances, there are more than 105  HBCU’s and 37 Tribal Colleges and
Universities (TCUs) in the United  States.

  

These colleges provided access to higher education for  African-American and Native American
students during periods of slavery,  reconstruction, and “Jim Crow” segregationist policies. 
Today, they  serve as a one of the many options for students interested in a diverse  and
inclusive post-secondary education.   

The college fair is a collaborative effort between Taylor’s Senate  office and many other
community/public service organizations throughout  the State of Wisconsin.  “We have been
overwhelmed by the number of  schools that have confirmed their participation.

  

I encourage all  students and their parents to come out and take advantage of all the 
information and tools that will assist them in better understanding  their higher education
options” Taylor said. There are many resources to  utilize, including panel discussions on the
HBCU experience and  sessions on Financial Aid 101, NCAA Clearinghouse rules, Essay Boot 
Camp.

  

The College Access Center will be available, as well as  Pre-College Program and scholarship
information.  For more information  regarding the HBCU College Fair, visit http://pathwaysmilw
aukee.org/events/hbcu-college-fair/
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http://wisconsin.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b57fba0e920c0c597aa721188&amp;id=ec8b971cfd&amp;e=ae9ac21074
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What:  1st Annual Wisconsin HBCU & Tribal College Fair
When: October 7, 2017
Where: Vincent High School, 7501 West Granville Road
Time:   10:00am-3:00pm
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